
September 1, 2023 

  
  
TO:   Commissioners, Commissioner Designees, and Ex-officio Members 

  
FR:   2023 Communications and Outreach Committee 

• Commissioner Chad Delbridge (WY), Chair 
• Commissioner Clara Botstein (DC) 
• Commissioner Teresa Ferenczhalmy (NM) 
• Commissioner Felicia Gonzales (NV) 
• Commissioner Laura Kacer (IA) 
• Commissioner Pete LuPiba (OH) 
• Commissioner Brian Murphy (IN) 
• Commissioner Keith Owen (CO) 
• Commissioner Tony Trongone (NJ) 
• Commissioner Kristen Windham (MS)  

 
RE:   Supporting Compact Implementation in States 

  
As the MIC3 Commissioner and Ex-officio Member of the Commission, our role is vital to supporting 
successful educational transitions for military families and children and implementing the Compact. 
We encourage you to:   

• Work with your Military Family Education Liaison and State Council to educate and 
disseminate information on the compact to your districts, schools, and stakeholders.   

• Utilize the resources developed by the Commission - through your colleagues and 
standing committees - to assist you in this effort.   

 

The Commission created new collaterals that can be accessed on the resources and publications 
web pages that showcase the value of the Compact including: 

• Updates to the 2023 Purple Up! Toolkit  
• The Quick Links oversized bookmark features QR codes to the Commission’s website, 

social media accounts, resources, and links to upcoming webinars and training. 
• Spanish and American Sign Language versions of the Compact 101 Training webinar. 
• Spanish translated versions of the Guide for Parents, School Officials, and Public 

Administrators and the MIC3 Quad-Fold Brochure. 
• Updates to the Parent, School, Commissioner, and State Council Toolkits. 

 

The Committee also focused on continuing outreach through: 
• Social media platforms including Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Tik Tok.  
• Distribution of monthly digital newsletters 
• Developing webinars on relevant content to assist you with the implementation of the 

compact within your state. 
  
Should you have any questions or need additional assistance on the promotion of the Compact within 
your state, please contact the National Office at mic3info@csg.org or call 859-244-8000.  
 

https://mic3.net/resources/
https://mic3.net/publications/
https://www.instagram.com/mic3compact/
https://www.tiktok.com/@mic3compact?lang=en
https://mic3.net/newsletter/
https://mic3.net/webinars-2/
mailto:mic3info@csg.org

